
 

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

          

 

 

January 2019 
Art News from Ms. Sabdul 

Happy New Year! 

For the third quarter, each grade level 

will learn about a famous artist. They will 

get to know the artist’s style and how the 

artist organizes their work. Finally, they 

will produce art work, in the style of the 

artist they are studying.  

 

P.E. News 
Important Dates: 

Field Day 2018 
Happy New Year!! 

I hope everyone enjoyed 

this year’s field day 

activities. We are 

rescheduling fifth grade 

and will have a date as 

soon as the court 

construction is complete. 

 

INSIDE THIS    
MONTH’S NEWS 

Media News from Mrs. Llorens  

Happy New Year and welcome back! 
 

We are already into the third 
quarter and we have a few 

reminders for the end of the year: 
 The last day to earn Accelerated 

Reader points is 
May 10th.  All trophies will be 

presented at the end of year awards 
assemblies. Students should be 

logging the books they are reading 
in Beanstack, 

which is located on their SSO 
launchpad, as well as their Reading 
Across Broward Form.  Students in 
grades K-2 are to read 100 picture 

books and students in grades 3-5 are 
to read 50 chapter books in order to 
receive the superintendent award. 

These forms are due to Mrs. 
Llorens by April 1st 2019.  Our spring 

book fair is a 
dinosaur theme and all the details 

will be in our next 
newsletter so stay tuned! 

 

Reminder: 
Log all the books you read on your Reading 

Across Broward form in the front of your 

agenda. Not only can you log books that you 

read, you can also log books that are read to 

you in class, at home or even audio books. 

 

Grades K-2 -100 Pictures Books 

Grades 3-5 – 50 chapter Books 

(Make sure you take an AR quiz too!) 

Music News from Ms. Valdes: 
Happy 2019! Welcome back to all our budding 
musicians! K and 1 will be learning about 
meters of 2, 3 and 4. First grade will be learning 
about melodic direction and writing their own 
songs. Second grade will be discovering the 
Baroque period and keeping a journal about its 
great composer, Bach. Third grade will continue 
to practice and test for recorders, but we will 
also be learning about the Classical period in 
music. Fourth and Fifth grades will continue to 
finish their Rap projects and perform them and 
will begin ukuleles and guitars soon after. This 
month Third grade chorus joins the CPE singers 
starting Thursday, January 17. We will also 
begin to prepare for our multi-cultural program 
in late February-early March. 
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